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Bracknell Mini Schools Triathlon – Thursday 22nd June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
We are excited to inform you that all of Year 5 will participate in Bracknell’s Schools Mini Triathlon event at 
Bracknell Leisure Centre on Thursday 22nd June.    
 
This swim-bike-run event offers children the opportunity to experience triathlon in a fun, non-competitive and safe 
environment. It is suitable for children of all abilities, including those with physical disabilities or special educational 
needs. 
 

British Triathlon will provide all the equipment required to participate, including helmets, bikes, and scooters for 

those children that cannot ride a bike and swim aids for children who are not confident swimmers. British Triathlon 

team (and some willing volunteers) will support every child to take part and alternatives including a static hand bike 

and tandem bike are available. 

 

The timings are as follows: 

11am – eat lunch in school - a snack for later will be needed.  

11.30am - walk as a year group to Bracknell leisure centre  

12.30pm – event with start and take approximately 1.5 hours 

3.20pm – Approx. pick up time from school – this will be communicated via text message 

 

What does my child need to bring?  

 Swimming kit & towel 

 PE kit and trainers 

 Dry clothes to change in to after their event 

 if your child requires any medical equipment e.g. inhaler, they should bring it with them 
 
Please complete the online consent form by Friday 16th June:  https://forms.office.com/e/GzDa0uDQQV 
 

Kind regards, 

Miss Davis  
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